PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

CITY OF NORMAN

COMPREHENSIVE TRANSPORTATION PLAN

You are invited to a Public Open House on Thursday, September 26, 2013, at 6:00 p.m.

in the Norman High School Library at 911 West Main Street in Norman, Oklahoma.
This meeting will provide information regarding Norman’s first Comprehensive Trans-
portation Plan. The Comprehensive Transportation Plan will help guide the City’s

growth and development across all modes of transportation for the next twenty years.

The City of Norman has hired a consulting team led by Freese and Nichols of Dallas,
Texas to develop the plan. Other members of the Freese and Nichols team include
Garver, LLC, and Alliance Transportation Group. As part of the project, the Freese and
Nichols team will host this Public Open House along with city staff for a dialogue with
citizens and to give the public an opportunity to ask questions and to make comments
and/or recommendations regarding the Plan. For more information, please contact
Mr. David Riesland, City Traffic Engineer, at 405-329-0528 or if you have additional

questions.
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